
 

       

    
  

Our Ref:   AHE/DLY.anightatthemusicals 

 

Dear Families 
 
A Night at the Musicals – Wednesday 3 July – Thursday 4 July 2024 
 
This summer, Stowmarket High School will be presenting 'A Night at the Musicals'. Across 
two shows, our students will be showcasing some of their amazing talent in a variety show 
including songs from famous musicals including 'Six The Musical' and 'The Greatest 
Showman', amongst others. 
 
Tickets go on sale at 12.00pm on Thursday 6 June 2024.  
 
Follow this link to purchase your seats: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/stowmarket-high-
school/e-akvgqb 
 
 

 
 
Make sure to grab your tickets before they go! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Ashleigh Hewitt 
 
Teacher of History  
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